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I am writing as a concerned citizen in your riding. I recently watched CTV’s W5 report on the dangerous policies of Jehovah’s Witnesses that protect child sexual abusers and harm victims.
I have never been a Jehovah’s Witness and have no other issue with the religion. However, after verifying all that was in the W5 report, I am horrified that such policies exist in Canada and ask that you demand an official inquiry into the policies of Jehovah’s Witnesses handling of child sexual abuse cases. 
This goes beyond freedom of religion and that is why Australia has already had a formal Inquiry into their policies (Royal Commission of Australia and Jehovah’s Witnesses) and the U.K. is considering one as well. 
Please protect our Canadian children by following suit by working with colleagues to institute a formal inquiry into these policies.
Sincerely,



